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Cooroy 
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President 
	

Fraser Bradley     5485 1942 
fraser137@bigpond.com 

 
Secretary 

Dorelle Goldsworthy     5447 6674 
ken.gold2@bigpond.com 

 
Treasurer 

Ron Phillips     5447 6318 
ronaldp@bigpond.com 

 
Committee Members 

 
Alan Hodgkinson     5447 6270 

chrisandalan@gmail.com 
 

Brian McLoughlin     5447 7173 
briansuemac@live.com.au 

 
Helene Charles     5447 6945 
helenecharles@bigpond.com 

 
Julia Walkden     5442 6776 

jwalkden@tpg.com.au 
 

Lyn Barker     5447 0182 
bfbarker@ozemail.com.au 

 
Noelene Bradley     5485 1942 

fraser137@bigpond.com 

Contact Dianne: 
 

Phone   5449 9021 
Mobile   0478 127 619 

Email   dipeterson17tennis@gmail.com 
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It is with great sadness that I advise club members that Alex Lowe,  

a Life Member of the Club, has passed away at age 84. 
 
Alex joined the Club in the early 1950’s and was a member of our Club for over 60 years.  

Alex was club president in, I think, 1988, and it was about then he was made a life member.  
He was a tireless worker, along with his club mates, doing repairs and maintenance work 

around the courts, and playing in the organised inter-club fixtures. 
 

Alex said to me that in recent years the concrete surfaces at the club were  
a little too much for him so instead he played social tennis at local private synthetic courts.  

I played for a number of years with Alex at these private courts,  
and frequently drew on his knowledge of our club and how best to look after it. 

 
Alex was also a stalwart of the Cooroy Golf Club and I sometimes saw him there on the course.  

He worked tirelessly over the years as a volunteer on the mowers and other machines.  
It was a life style he loved. 

 
Alex’s life was celebrated at a funeral service in Tewantin on 3 March 2016 

 
RIP Alex. 

 
 

Fraser Bradley 
President 
15 March 2016 
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Tuesday Thursday 7.30am 
 

Balls supplied 
 

Members $2 
 

Non Members $5 
 

Contact Committee Members for more information. 

 

We welcome the following Members. Enjoy your time with us. 

Seniors 
 

George Agyic 
Jacinta Benade 

Kent Berry 
Lyndal Bunney 
Nigel Hobson 

Argi Matus 
Janis Milne 

Douglas Shields 
Damian Terry 
Tracey Terry 

Juniors 
 

Hannah Carrington Cotton 
Archer Green 

Jackson Pickering 
Cohen Robinson 

Lachlan Scott 
Tyler Scott 
Dylan Terry 
Charlie Tie 
Kobe Witte 

 

Below Fixtures are being played. 
 

Wednesday Ladies  
 

Monday Night Ladies Pairs 
 

Hinterland Slam 
 

Fast4Tennis Senior Sunday 
 

Veterans Tennis 
 

Please contact Fraser, Club co-ordinator,  
if you would like to play in a team or as a reserve. 
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March 
 

Donald Blaik 
Jennifer Broomhall 

Trevor Bunney 
Nigel Hobson 

Kay Kirstenfeldt 
James Letchford 

Ellie Pickering 
Zachary Price 
Tony Rowe 

Suzanne Symonds 
Damian Terry 

 
 
 

January 
 

Matthew Brown 
Darren Boardman 
Noelene Bradley 
Sienna Bradley 

Carol Christensen 
Morgan Den Ouden 
Paige Den Ouden 
Georgina Hobson 
Hayley Kirkpatrick  

Rene Lowe 
Argi Matus 

Paige Robinson 
Kevin Seipel 

Julia Walkenden 
Susan Watt 

February 
 

Lyn Barker 
Fraser Bradley 

Cameron Brown 
Renee Den Ouden 
Imogen Ferdinando 
Dorelle Goldsworthy 

Archer Green 
Martin Kelly 

Sean Letchford 
Brittany Kendall 
Sean Letchford 
Jacques Mason 

 
 

Junior News 
 

Firstly its been great to see you all back in action in Term, also a big welcome  
to all our new junior members to our lovely family friendly tennis club.  

Apart from the hot conditions, I hope you all enjoyed your time on the tennis court.  
I look forward to upping the tempo with cooler weather expected next term. 

 
During the Easter holidays, I will be running a School Holiday Camp 
on Tuesday 5th and Wednesday 6th of April. All players welcome. 

 
Starting time: 10am to 1pm. Suitable for Red, Green and Yellow ball players. 

 
Cost: $20 per day, including a lunchtime sausage sizzle on both days. 
For all bookings, please contact Di, dipeterson17tennis@gmail.com. 

 
Just a reminder, entries are now open for players wishing to participate 

in the next junior fixture season, please let me know if you are available to be 
placed in a 2 or 3 person team asap. Club entries close on 25th of April. 

 
The club has available very stylish Junior Club Logo Polo Shirts, 
Suitable for fixtures or training days, sizes from 6 to16 cost: $25. 

 
Happy Hitting 
Coach Di 
Mobile 0478 127 619 
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Contact Details It is important that member’s details are up to date. If you change 

your address, phone number or email address please notify Fraser, 
Lyn or Julia. 

 
Website Please contact Julia if anyone has suggestions or items to be 

included on the site. 
 

Media Publicity Helene is the media liaison officer for the Club. Any information or 
media coverage should be directed to Helene. 

 
Club Newsletter Feel free to email Helene any suggestions, requests, articles, social 

news or photographs you would like included in the newsletter. 
 

Committee Meetings All members are welcome to attend the meetings. The dates are on 
the notice board at the Clubhouse. If you have any issues you would 
like to bring to the committee’s attention please come along to the 
meeting or email your concerns/suggestions to Fraser. 

 
Child Protection Policy The Cooroy Tennis Club is committed to providing an environment 

that is safe for children and young people to participate in tennis and 
tennis related activities. The policy is on the Club’s website and a 
copy is kept at the Clubhouse.	

Court Hire  Fees are located on the notice boards at the Clubhouse. Celebrate 
your special occasion at our pleasant surroundings. The BBQ 
facilities are available for hire Please contact our committee 
members for further queries. 

Drinks for Sale Cold drinks are available for sale from the Clubhouse. Please leave 
money in the cup inside the fridge. The Club appreciates your 
honesty. 

Club Merchandise Tennis Shirts $35 and Caps $11 with our club logo are for sale. 
Cans of tennis balls $10. Please contact our committee members if 
you wish to purchase any of these items. 

 

	

Club members are reminded that we have a ball machine 
that is available for hire. It is kept in the Club House and costs 
$10 per hour for Seniors, $5 per hour for Juniors, and free for 

Juniors participating in with coaching with Di Peterson. 
 

Non-members may hire the machine if it is available and accessible,  
and the hire charge is $15 per hour. 

 
Please make sure that the machine, ball and electrical cord  

are returned to the Club House after use. 


